
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

To celebrate 100 years of Cub Scouts, on the official birthday, 16 December 2016, you are invited to join in 
with members from around the District - At the same time, similar events will be taking place around the UK. 
 

The event will take place at Raywell Park with young people meeting at 18:30. The night will include 
refreshments, games, a large cake and the promise renewal (at 19:16 the official time that everyone will 
renew their promise across the UK). 
 

The evening will finish at 20:00 
 

This cost of the event will be £1 per Cub Scout and include refreshments.
 

Cubs should arrive in uniform wherever possible 
 

Please let us know your expected number (so we can ensure there will be enough refreshments and a big 
enough cake to go around everyone! 
 

 

ORGANISER / LEADER IN CHARGE 
Sharon Smith    sharonlisasmith@hotmail.co.uk 07584 043797 

Booking onto the event is required by 13 December- This can be done simply by telephone call / text to 
Sharon Smith 
 

Please advise Sharon of any special requirements when booking. 
 

All groups must have the appropriate adult to child ratio (as defined in POR). Either an Activity Notification or 
NAN form must also be filled in and sent to the DC in advance of the event (cityofhulldc@hotmail.co.uk). 
 


